
 

 

INSURANCE CARD POLICY EFFECTIVE JUNE 1ST 2018 

 

 

 

You must bring your insurance card to EVERY office visit. 

Without it, we will be unable to see you. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

You will be asked to provide your insurance card(s) at every visit. This is to ensure that 

the information we have is correct, and that your plan is current and one in which we 

participate.  

 

Out of date cards with incorrect information or the wrong insurance cards can cause 

unnecessary delays in the payment of your claim and the balance may ultimately 

become your full financial responsibility.  

 

Frequently, small changes (for example, a group number change or plan change) may 

not be considered significant by patients, but insurers will not process claims that are 

not 100% accurate. 

 


